
 Clifton 

  Website: https://cliftonprimaryschool.co.uk            Tel: 01482 325913                Email: admin@clifton.het.academy 
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 RLB 100% REG 85.87% 

1RW 96% 1CM 98% 

2CW 93.48% 2AM 87.78% 

3RH 95.19% 3PM 97.37% 

4KH 94.9% 4CS 94.47% 

5JG 95% 5JM 99% 

6SF 94.27% 6CT 98% 

 

RLB Ire 

REG Veelia 

1RW Amari 

1CM Cole 

2AM Aden 

2CW Maida 

3RH Frankie 

3PM Raman 

4KH Kingsley 

4CS Dylan 

5JM Bayan 

5JG Heidi 

6CT Anas 

6SF Sedra 

 

 

Friday 10th January 2025 
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Key Dates 

14/02- School Closes 

24/02-School Reopens 

25/03-Parent Consultations 

26/03-Parent Consultations 

31/03-School Closed for a Training Day 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza & 

Wedges 

Curried 

Chicken Rice 

Minced Beef 

Pie 

Meatballs in 

Tomato Sauce 

& Pasta 

Fish Star & 

Chips 

Mexican Veg 

Burrito 
Pasta Bake 

Broccoli 

Cheese Bake 

Sweet Potato 

& Veg Curry 

Cheesy Bean 

Loaded Potato 

Skins 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Visits this Term 

FS2- The Deep 

Y1-A visit to a mosque and a church 

Y2-The Street Life Museum 

        Y3-The Railway Museum 

                   Y5- Visit to London with         

…….            the Children’s University 

` 

Y5 and Y6 Swimming Lessons 

On Monday 20th January, the children in 

Year 6 will start their swimming lessons at 

Beverley Road Baths. They will attend 

every afternoon for two weeks. 

On Monday 3rd February, the children in 

Year 5 will start their swimming lessons. 

This will also be for two weeks. 

Swimming is a required element of the 

National Curriculum and all children must 

attend. Further information regarding the             

lessons will be sent out shortly.  

Attendance 

As a school we are trying really 

hard to maintain our excellent 

attendance results. We would 

like to thank you for your support 

with this. 

Last term our attendance was 

at 96.4%, let’s see if we can 

maintain that this term! 

We are currently                       .                                

in the process of recruiting our 

new school leadership team of 

head boy/girl and deputy head 

boy/girl. We will announce who   

.           has filled the positions.              

.                          next week! 

Clubs 

If your child has got a place 

in an after school club, they 

will receive a letter today. 

Places are on a first come, 

first serve basis. 

Welcome back! 

Happy New Year and welcome back! I 

hope you all had a joyful and restful 

Christmas break, filled with special 

moments with family and friends. As 

we step into this new term, I was to 

extend my warmest wishes for a 

wonderful year ahead, full of growth, 

learning and success. 

                        Thank you for your                  

.                       continued support.                      

.                        Let’s make this term                     

.                       a great one! 

                          Mrs Hadfield 

 
School 

Leadership 
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